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This report is prepared based on the Audited Financial Statements for FY 2023-24 as considered and approved by the Governing Council at its meeting held on 12th July, 2024. 
The Audited Financial Statements for FY 2023-24 will be put up for adoption by the Members of IPRS in the next Annual General Meeting.

These royalties will be taken up for distribution subsequently and will be reflected in subsequent Transparency Report for FY 24-25.
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